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Statement of the DPRK Delegation
on the 4th cycle UPR of France
(43rd session of UPR Working Group, 1 May 2023)

Mr. President,
The DPRK delegation is deeply concerned about ongoing, systematic and widespread violations of human rights in France.

France, in particular, has become profoundly sexist and misogynistic, and is one of the European countries with the highest rate of femicide.

We recommend followings;
1. End all forms of discrimination against ethnic and religious minorities who are still subject to racial discrimination, hate crimes and various police abuses;

2. Eliminate discrimination against women in all areas of society, such as in employment, education, health and governance;
3. Concentrate on concrete policy and strategy to protect all women and girls from sexual assault, rape, sexual harassment and sexual exploitation;

4. Take targeted measures to protect the most disadvantaged and marginalized groups including migrants and minority from poverty, and ensure social protection measures for their available, sufficient and adequate standard of living.
Thank you.
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